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John Mack

Mark Massoud; Roy Cavanaugh; Moosa Rafey
Lot 5 - Caruso Drive - Watertown

John: The Subsurface Sewage Disposal System Plan submitted by your office for Inland Wetlands approval is
lacking some key items which affect my review for the CCIWA.

| field walked the site this morning, and some existing drainage structures are not labeled, while at the
western end of the 21" r.c.p. it appears a rerouting of the pipe outlet is proposed to remove the outlet from
the Moher property, but no design plans have been submitted, which would require extensive E & SC and
Water Handling Plans for work in and around the Lake.

I have been informed that the CCIWA wants to schedule a field walk of the site, so no action is anticipated on
the application at tonight's meeting. Please submit any plans for the drainage work including pipe calcs., etc.
so that | can complete my review for the January 2021 meeting.

Thanks
Paul




